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Dear Families, 
Well, this week has certainly been surprising with the 
crazy weather! As the weather turns colder, be sure to 
send hats and mittens with warm coats or jackets. We 
will go outside as much as possible. 

ALL SAINTS DAY 

What a wonderful sight to see our church bursting with 
students and parents for Mass! Then after lunch, we got 
a real treat as the first grade presented their Saint 
Program. Yes, we did indeed learn a lot from all the little 
saints that spoke about themselves. A big thank you to 
their teacher, Mrs. Dunlap, their 8th grade prayer 
partners and 8th grade teacher, Mrs. Bingham, music 
teacher, Mrs. Holland and of course, all the parents that 
created the costumes. Our Little First Grade Saints were 
inspiring. 

FIRST EDITION! 

Our very own Video Moments Group has released their 
first edition of the STS News! 

OCTOBER STS NEWS 

LUNCHROOM UPDATE 

Just a reminder that Papa Saverio’s publishes a new 
menu each month. We often have students that are 
expecting a hot lunch at the beginning of the month but 
there is no lunch because an order has not been placed. 

Discrepancies in lunch orders need to be addressed 
directly with Papa Saverio’s as we only are involved in 
distributing the lunches according to the order list 
provided by Papa’s. 

If a child is without lunch, we will provide food. This has 
become a frequent scenario lately and we cannot 
continue to provide lunch at no cost. Beginning 
November 1st, a lunch provided by the STS cafeteria will 
incur a cost of $3.50. This fee will be charged through 
FACTs incidental billing on Fridays. 

November 2, 2023

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1HzyK3_AJoXcczK16Tm-K5xRB1rEnocxO/view?ts=653fe6a3
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PARENT TEACHER CONFERENCES 

Please mark your calendars for conferences on 
Monday November 20. Sign ups will be published on 
Tuesday November 7. Junior High teachers will be 
contacting parents separately for conference 
scheduling. 

NO UNIFORM FRIDAY NOVEMBER 3 

PTO EVENTS 

 

Tomorrow is the big day!  

Volunteer-sign up for goodies is available under Lend a 
Hand at the end of this newsletter.  
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ST. ELIZABETH ANN SETON EVENT 

 

 

MASS INTENTIONS  

Reminder: School Masses can be offered for someone 
special. Please stop in at the school’s main office to 
make your request. The suggested offering for a Mass 
intention is $10. These funds do not go to the school but 
become a part of the overall parish Mass intention fund. 
Please contact Ms. Boppart in the main office of the 
school to make a request. 

EMPOWER ILLINOIS SCHOLARSHIPS 

Schools and families gathered outside of Governor 
Pritzker's office this morning in downtown Chicago to 
ask him to support the Tax Credit Scholarship Program. 

While the Governor recently made headlines for 
agreeing to sign a program extension if passed by the 
state legislature, families and school communities are 
asking him to do more to help #SaveMyScholarship. 
They are asking him to call on his fellow government 
officials to do the right thing and remove the program's 
impending sunset. 

While students were unable to meet with the Governor, 
they left a sign with signatures of support. You can join 
them by asking Governor Pritzker to stand up for Illinois 
students and publicly endorse the TCS Program. Click 
the button below to send your message. 

 

 

 

ATHLETIC NEWS 

Summary of the 7th/8th grade GVB season from Coach 
Marry:  

We had a great 7/8 girls’ volleyball season. The growth 
of each individual was evident and the team cohesion 
grew throughout the season. The girls learned each 
other's strengths and in what areas teammates needed 
their help. This season we were blessed by the 
leadership of our 3 eighth graders.  Each 8th grader 
brought something different to the team through their 
talent and personality.  Every member of our team 
contributed and we counted on their abilities.  Olivia 
Marry led the team with assists to set up our hitters for 
strong kills.  Julia Dovidio, while one of our strongest 
hitters, was willing to set up many plays.  Anna Reschak 
worked hard this season and became a  consistent 
outside hitter with several kills.  Michaela MacCarthy 
had a solid crosscourt hit we knew we could count on to 
end the play.  Elisabeth Jacobs was one of our consistent 
servers who we could always rely on.  Addison Justen 
was the worker bee who went wherever we asked, tried 
her best, and improved in all areas of play.  Olivia 
Wihelmi took on the task of learning to set and the one 
who would close out the cheer from the huddle to fire 
the team up.  Kenzie Martinez joined us for the second 
half of the season and quickly melded into part of the 
team.  She worked hard to become a player we could 
trust anywhere on the court.  Our serves grew 
exponentially this season, from a few girls learning how 
to jump serve, to others improving their overhand serve 
and everyone improving in serve placement.  Two of our 

https://empowerillinois.us17.list-manage.com/track/click?u=c75efb926a2133c1fc8d02f56&id=975c6e98a2&e=87cb0cc9b8
https://empowerillinois.us17.list-manage.com/track/click?u=c75efb926a2133c1fc8d02f56&id=72c5a94500&e=87cb0cc9b8
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best played games of the season were our "Give Joy" & 
8th grade night, thanks to the energy our supporters 
brought to the gym. Our support from our parents was 
always appreciated and my deepest gratitude for the 
time put in by the assistant coaches. Thank you Anna, 
Julia, and Olivia M for your dedication to Sts Volleyball 
for the past 3 years.  Best of luck in all of your future 
endeavors, we are excited to see the person you 
become. 

From Athletics: 

And a special thank you to Coach Marry for all the love 
and dedication she devoted to the team this season.  If 
my memory is correct, she has been with the 8th grade 
players for 4 years – what a journey!  The girls are lucky 
to have you and call you coach, thank you for the gift of 
your time and care! 

FAMILY MASS RETURNS THIS SUNDAY!! 

 

Please consider assisting with this beautiful tradition 
that is returning after the pandemic. See the Lending 
Hand section of his newsletter for contact info for 
assisting. If you are unable to help, please attend with 

your family, especially if you have younger family 
members . 

MCCHS EVENTS 
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November 2, 2023 
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LITTLE CHRISTOPHER’S RESALE 

 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

This week:  Boys Basketball and cheer practices 
continue.  Games begin next week! 

November 6 

 No. School-Teacher Institute 

November 8 

 Athlete Blessing for Winter Athletes 10:45 am 

 Early Release K-8, 1 pm w/buses; NO ET 

November 10 & 11 

7th BBB Tournament hosted by STS- Mark your 
calendars! Special Salute to Service for 
Veteran’s Day! Please update your name on the 
athletics’ spreadsheet if you are able to be 
involved. 

11/29  

 Hoops for Hunger – Great night to enjoy our 
Boys Basketball teams and Cheer and collect 
food for the Crystal Lake Food  

12/8 & 12/9    

 8th Grade BBB Tournament hosted by 
St. Thomas – mark your calendars!  Sign-
up spreadsheet to follow in the coming 
weeks. 

Dec 19th   

8th Grade Night for Boys Basketball and 
Cheer 

 

 

LEND A HAND 

 

Volunteer at Recess:   

Grades 4 & 5 

Grades k & 1 

Grades 2 & 3 

Junior High 

Daughter Dance Goodies 

Volunteer at the Thomas Trading Post: - Thomas 
Trading Post Volunteer signup sheet 

Support the Thomas Trading Post Wishlist: 
Amazon.com 

Donate $10 gift certificates for the Thomas Trading 
Post (Julie Anns, Five Below, Target, Amazon, 
McDonald, etc.): send to school office marked 
Thomas Trading Post 

Nov 10th - 11th We will be hosting a 7th grade Boys 
Basketball Tournament! Tournaments take a lot of  

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1jUqCnLZHHAOfxLjs7dD9FLItxIgFw1NbYON%20yMbgu4-A/edit#gid=0
https://volunteersignup.org/LWFQB
https://volunteersignup.org/LWFQB
https://volunteersignup.org/PRCJH
https://volunteersignup.org/PRCJH
https://volunteersignup.org/BKPQD
https://volunteersignup.org/BKPQD
https://volunteersignup.org/B9DYC
https://volunteersignup.org/B9DYC
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A0A44A5A62DA7FA7-45375620-goodies#/
https://volunteersignup.org/MKKM7
https://volunteersignup.org/MKKM7
https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/24A0U6TCT79WU/ref=nav_wishlist_lists_2?
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hands on deck, but they are a ton of fun! Please 
reach out to Colleen if you would like to be involved 
in planning concessions for that weekend 
(colleen@nieckula.net) or you would like to help 
decorate to recognize our Veterans. 
Sign up for scorebook/scoreboard/admission/& 
concessions 

Christmas Tree Decorating in downtown Crystal 
Lake:  daniellepurgatorio@gmail.com  

Monthly Family Mass: shelby@theyounges.com 

Hoops for Hunger Night, looking for someone to 
help coordinate and plan this night, involves 
creating posters (with kids) and creating 
announcement flier  email colleen @ 
colleen@nieckula.net 

8th Grade Night for Boys Basketball and Cheer, 
looking for a non-8th grade parent to help decorate, 
plan snacks and get flowers for parents. email 
colleen @ colleen@nieckula.net 

Virtus password to set up a new account: 2train! 

Praying with you and for you, 

Mrs. Houston 

mailto:colleen@nieckula.net
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1jUqCnLZHHAOfxLjs7dD9FLItxIgFw1NbYONyMbgu4-A/edit#gid=0
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1jUqCnLZHHAOfxLjs7dD9FLItxIgFw1NbYONyMbgu4-A/edit#gid=0
mailto:daniellepurgatorio@gmail.com
mailto:shelby@theyounges.com
mailto:colleen@nieckula.net
mailto:colleen@nieckula.net
https://www.virtusonline.org/virtus/reg_0.cfm?theme=0
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